
A surprise celebration for the incredible educator that Mr. Trask is, was held on Tuesday during his STEM class.
Matt Trask has been nominated for the Prime Minister’s Award for Teaching Excellence.



Cool new gear for the basketball season arrived this week!

SENIORS’ NIGHT
Wednesday, Jan 17th 5:30PM Senior Girls, 7:30PM Senior Boys

Please join us to recognize and celebrate our Seniors.
Ceremonies will take place between the Sr. Girls and Sr. Boys game.

Follow Rockridge Athletics on Instagram and Twitter for photos and updates.
You will find the links to follow Rockridge Athletics in the E-Bulletin or search for us under these handles:

Instagram@Rockridge.Athletics X / Twitter@RockridgeAthltc







Looking ahead to this special MYP (Middle Years Program)
celebration of learning next month. Be sure to mark your calendars and plan to visit!


